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SALINA FIRM WINS MAJOR DESIGN CONTRACT FOR 
NEW DOMICILIARY AT LEAVENWORTH 

WASHINGTON - Kansas Senator Bob Dole announced today that Wilson 
& Company of Salina has been awarded a $767,585 design contract 
for the new Veteran's Administration Domiciliary in Leavenworth, 
a project that earned Congressional approval with the support of 
Senator Dole. 

"I'm pleased that a Kansas finn won this contract, and 
pleased with the jobs it will bring with it. This is a 
significant upgrade for the Leavenworth VA, and it's important 
that this worthwhile project move forward. I will continue to 
work hard to ensure sufficient funding levels are met to complete 
this building, " said Dole. 

The project includes a new 208-bed domiciliary with 
renovation and replacement of the entire facility. Scheduled 
completion date is August, 1995. 
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